

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

Mike Ludlow, Exec VP Terror Creek LLC PO Box 535 Somerset, CO 81434 mike.ludlow@oxbow.com

MEMORANDUM

TO: Terror Creek LLC

FROM: Debbie Jessop, 303-692-3590, <u>Debbie.Jessop@state.co.us</u>

Kontessa Rodriguez-Chavez, 303-692-3531, kontessa.rodriguez-chavez@state.co.us

Joseph Sturgeon, 303-691-4019, Joseph.Sturgeon@state.co.us

DATE: 2024-09-30

RE: Notice of Termination of Permit to Discharge

Terror Creek Loadout Permit No: COG850028

As a follow-up to your request for termination of the permit referenced above, this letter is an official notice of termination of Colorado Discharge Permit Number COG850028. The Division has reviewed the information provided and has determined that eligibility requirements for permit termination have been met. This determination is based on the information provided in the Termination Application, and, as applicable, other information available to the Division. The Division has not verified all of the information contained in your application and has relied upon your signed certification to determine that the information is true, accurate, and complete.

This permit termination has been issued on 2024-09-30. The effective date of the termination will be 2024-10-01. You must complete and submit any reports required by the permit, such as discharge monitoring reports and annual reports, for full or partial monitoring/reporting periods prior to the termination effective date.

Should you need discharge authorization in the future, you will have to obtain new permit coverage.

